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8th Spec Building in 8 Years 
The Port Authority has begun design work toward building another 
speculative industrial building on the Port Authority campus.  The 
20,000 sq. ft. building will be the eighth spec building in eight 
years on the campus.  What 
happened with the first seven?  All 
have been leased or sold.  Tune to 
the projects page for the latest on 
this and other Port Authority campus 
projects. 

GO TO:   HNLCPA.com/projects 

One is Not A Lonely Number 
Nature’s One held a groundbreaking ceremony mid-June to 
celebrate the building of a $32 million, 90,000 sq. ft. new 
production facility which can boast being the one and only 
dedicated organic infant nutritional production facility in the World.  
Nature’s One is not alone on the campus which is number one in 
other arenas—aluminum hot roll, steel strapping bizmuth 
annealing, and Air Force metrology are among other number ones. 

GO TO:   Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

Potentia Financing Finances 2019 Trio 
With the most recent Port Authority financing of an $85 million TPA 
Group 1.2 million sq. ft. building project in Etna Township, Potentia 
Financing completed its third project for 2019.  The Port 
Authority’s community solutions arm, Potentia has been part of 
financing over $535 million in economic base, job-creating projects 
in the region over the years. 

GO TO:   HNLCPA.com/financing 

 


